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Board of Supervisors  
Cypress Creek of Hillsborough County Community Development District 
 
Dear Board Members: 
 
The Meeting of the Board of Supervisors of the Cypress Creek of Hillsborough County Community 
Development District scheduled for Tuesday, June 9, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. was continued to Tuesday, 
June 16, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.  This is the same meeting, continued at a later date and is at the 
Supervisor Requests.  Supervisor Winters has requested that Chairperson Lori Price and 
Supervisor Ted Sanders resign their positions.  Supervisor Winters has two residents ready to be 
appointed to the vacancies. 
 
Due to current issues related to COVID-19, the Florida Governor released Executive Order 20-69 which 
allows governmental public meetings and required quorums to be completed via telephone conference.  In 
respect of current social distancing recommendations this meeting will be conducted via telephone in order 
to protect the health and safety of the public.  Both members of the board and the public may join this 
meeting via telephone as follows: 
 
Call in phone number:  929-205-6099 
Meeting ID: 860 7234 1371 
Password:  629177 
 
 
The agenda items are for immediate business purposes and for the health and safety of the community.  If 
you have any questions, please contact me.  I look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Tonya Elliott-Moore 
Tonya Elliott-Moore 
District Manager 
813-374-9104 
 
 
 
 
Cc: Attorney  

Engineer 
District Records 

 


